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We Still Need to 

Do Our Part 
                                    Public Service Announcement 

 

The office of Governor Pete Ricketts announced on January 20, 2021 that the state is 

moving from the “blue” to “green” phase of its coronavirus pandemic response plan. North 

Central District Health Department (NCDHD) would like to reiterate to the district that public 

health preventative measures have not changed. NCDHD still encourages district residents to 

continue to wear your mask in public places or where social distancing is difficult as well as 

practice social distancing while out in public. 
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